
PLEASE JOIN US FOR A 1-DAY EVENT ON 

TUESDAY, JULY 15TH   
 

Time:  8:30 am - 4:30 pm 
 

Who:  Anyone in Preschool thru 5th Grade (completed) 
 

Cost:  $10/person 

 

Details:  We are hosting a 1-day event that is sure to be a lot of fun!  We will start our 

day with songs, games, crafts, and a story at church.  In the afternoon we will take the 

church bus to the A Maze’N Farm. 
 

All food for the day will be provided. 
 

This is going to be a great time and we look forward to connecting with the kids! 
 

Please register by contacting Kari at kari@paynesvillegrace.org or by signing up on 

her door.  Please make sure you have a valid “consent form” filled out and on file at 

the church.  
 

Deadline to register is Sunday, July 13th.  

 

 

SUMMER COMMUNITY VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

  

When:  Monday, August 4th- 

Friday, August 8th 

  

Where:  Paynesville Elementary School 

  

Who:  Grades K-5th (Completed) 

  

Time:  9:00-11:30 am 

  

Registration is open!  Adult & Youth (Gr.6-12th completed) volunteers are needed. 

https://vbspro.events/p/paynesvillecommunityvbs2025 

 

AV TEAM VOLUNTEERS -  
 

Hi everyone, 
 

We’re looking for a few volunteers who are interested in 

learning how to operate our AV system to support 

Sunday services. No prior experience is necessary—just 

a willingness to learn and a heart to serve. 

We’ll provide video, hands-on training and support so you’ll feel confident 

managing sound, slides, and livestream elements. 

Whether you’re tech-savvy or just curious, we’d love to have you on the team. 

If you're interested or have questions, please reach out to Linda Brink or Sue 

Jansen. 

  

Thank you for considering this opportunity to serve!    

  

Warmly, 

  

The Grace AV Tech Team 

 
 

ATTENTION YOUTH IN GRADES 6-12 its time to “Connect with Kari”!  We are 

going to meet once each month during the summer to connect & check-in 

with each other at various locations.  Feel free to come once or all three 

times.  We know life is busy so no need to register just come when you 

can.  Pick up & drop off will be at the place each month.  This month we’ll 

meet at Firehouse Coffee on Thursday, July 24th from 10:00-11:00 am.  We hope 

to see you there! 

 
 

PARKING LOT REPAIRS AND PAINTING – Due to rain, our parking lot work did not 

get done in June.  Now, both church parking lots will be undergoing some 

maintenance work on Friday, July 18th.  Please help out by planning alternate parking 

on that day. Thank you! 

 
 

PLANNING AHEAD – Sue will not be in the office the week of August 4th.   Joan 

Bruntmyer will be the office contact person for that week at 612-865-9087.  

Please plan accordingly.  Thank you! 

mailto:kari@paynesvillegrace.org
https://vbspro.events/p/paynesvillecommunityvbs2025


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

JULY MISSION OPPORTUNITY 

 

It’s hard to believe that parents are already preparing for the upcoming school 

year.  During the month of July our mission will be to collect money along with 

school supplies to donate to the Paynesville Community Service Center.  Last 

year the PCSC helped provide clothing and school supplies to 200 kids.   

 

Items Requested: 

Backpacks 

#2 pencils 

Notebooks (wide & college ruled) 

Crayola Crayons 

Colored Pencils 

Crayola Markers (wide & fine tip) 

Expo Dry Erase Markers (black) 

Headphones or Earbuds 

Boxes of Kleenex 

Clorox Disinfecting Wipes 

 

There will be a collection box located outside of Kari’s office to put your 

donations.   

If you wish to give monetary donations, please put “July Missions” in the memo 

line of your check.   Thank you!                ~Grace Missions Team 

 
 
 

FEELING STRONG? WANT TO GIVE A LIITLE TIME AND 
MUSCLE TO THE UZONE CENTER?  The Uzone Board and 
Trustees are looking for some help to remove old flooring from the 
Uzone house sometime this summer, possibly in the next few 
weeks.  Contact the church office, Jim Freilinger or Joan 
Bruntmyer if you are interested in helping out.  Thank you! 

 
 
 

 


